
 

 

April 23, 2014 

 
 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #140009 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE 

 NIGHT PARKING ON SOUTH 28
th

 STREET 

 FROM WEST BURNHAM STREET TO 

 WEST ROGERS STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which 

overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street from March 2
nd

 to November 30th. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



 

 

April 23, 2014 

 
 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #140009 

 REMOVE THREE-HOUR PARKING ON 

 SOUTH 26TH STREET FROM WEST PIERCE STREET 

 TO WEST NATIONAL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to removel the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



 

 

April 23, 2014 

 
 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 2nd ALD. DIST. - FILE #140009 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 7:00 AM TO 4:00 PM 

 ON SCHOOL DAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 NORTH PRENTISS STREET FROM WEST SHERIDAN AVENUE 

 TO A POINT 140 FEET SOUTH 

 

 REMOVE NO STOPPING 7:00 AM TO 4:30 PM ON SCHOOL 

 DAYS ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH PRENTISS STREET 

 FROM WEST SHERIDAN AVENUE TO A POINT 140 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

This is in response to the request from Carmen School of Science and Technology to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction, to create available parking for visitors to the school. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and is in support of the installation of 

the requested parking restriction. We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at 

the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



 

 

April 23, 2014 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #140009 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 NORTH WATER STREET FROM A POINT 145 FEET WEST OF 

 NORTH HUMBOLDT AVENUE TO A POINT 90 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to the request from The Riverbridge Condo Association located at 1915-

1925 North Water Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that residents exiting their 

driveway from their underground parking garage on the north side of North Water Street have a 

difficult time seeing traffic traveling east and west bound on North Water Street when vehicles 

park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing 

this restriction to increase sight visibility for motorists leaving the driveway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 


